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2nd March 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Snow Disruption 
 
I apologise for the inconvenience that this week’s weather has caused and I would like to thank you 
for your support over the last few days.  We have endeavoured to keep in touch with you through 
Clarion Call which I believe, on the most part, has been successful. I sincerely hope that by Monday 
we should be over the worst of the weather and be in a position to carry on, business as usual, next 
week. 
 
World Book Day 
 
We were very disappointed not to have been able to celebrate World Book Day yesterday.  We 
invite the children to dress up on Wednesday 7th March, as I am aware that considerable effort has 
been made towards the children’s outfits. We have also managed to reschedule the Creative 
Movement workshops for next Wednesday. 
 
It has been fantastic to see so many parents in school this week, sharing stories with the children 
and I thank you for your time and effort in this regard. 
 
We would still be very happy to receive your book donations to support The Royal Free Hospital. 
          
Extra-Curricular Science Club 
 
I apologise if you had difficulty following the link to Little House of Science.  If you are still interested, 
please register online at  https://www.littlehouseofscience.com/timetable or call: 0800 092 1062 

 
Stop and Drop 
 
Please see below the rota for stop and drop next week.  If you are unable to do the slot you have 
been assigned, we would appreciate it if you could endeavour to swap with another parent.   
 

05/03/2018 Kimia & Camran  Alaghband 

05/03/2018 Krish  Daswani 

05/03/2018 Lara  Altunis 

05/03/2018 Leo  Alhadeff 

06/03/2018 Liora Trup 

06/03/2018 Maddox  Steinberg-Aziz 

06/03/2018 Marius  MacNamara 

https://www.littlehouseofscience.com/timetable


06/03/2018 Matilda  Saoulli 

07/03/2018 Max  Dawes 

07/03/2018 Myra  Dixit 

07/03/2018 Nadia  Jorgensen 

07/03/2018 Naomi  Rajwan 

08/03/2018 Nathan  Storchak 

08/03/2018 Nathaniel  Reiner 

08/03/2018 Ognian  Bhattasali 

08/03/2018 Oliver  Sandler 

09/03/2018 Olivia  Cuff 

09/03/2018 Oscar  Gilbert-Ross 

09/03/2018 Otis  Bell 

09/03/2018 Rahul  Kalra 

 
Class 7 News 
 
Class 7 have been enjoying the snow this week. Daniel built a snowman and said, “He’s only very 

tiny.” Abbas was enjoying himself so much that he had to be encouraged to come inside to get warm 

and to listen to one of our favourite stories ‘The Snowman.’  

 

 

We have also been baking this week and to support our learning of the diagraph sound ‘ch’ we made 

chocolate chip cakes. We all had a stir and a chance to add ingredients. Alfie cracked an egg into the 

bowl and said, “This is so slimy!” When we added the vanilla extract Finlay commented, “It smells 

like vanilla ice cream.” Before cooking we all added in some chocolate chips. We counted how many 

we each had before putting them into our yummy mixture.  

The cakes were finally cooked and they tasted delicious! 

 



                    

 
 

I wish you all a lovely and warm weekend. 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Sylvester 
Headmistress 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Proprietor:  
Mr. B. J. Berkery 


